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5/11/18 
 

Dear Parent, 

I am writing to you to inform you of an exciting opportunity which has been 

organised for your child’s year group. Following on from a successful 

Computing workshop with Thomas Armstrong’s Head of IT last week, students 

will this Friday 9th travel to the new Cyber Security Lab at Energus where they 

will learn about computer hacking and viruses, firewalls and Cyber Terrorism. 

The sessions look to be highly engaging and are another opportunity for 

students to experience interaction with highly ambitious local opportunities. 

The students will be transported on school mini-bus and the trip will take 

place during the school day. As we are away during lunch time students will 

need a packed lunch or money to buy from the café there (suggest £5.) 

Students who usually receive a free school meal will be provided for. 

Should you need to contact your child during the trip please contact the 

school who will be in contact with staff on the trip. Should you have any 

questions regarding this trip please contact me at school. 

As with all trips high levels of behaviour, attendance and effort are required of 

all students both before and during the trip and failure to meet these 

expectations may result in your child not being able to take part in part or all 

of the trip. 

Thank you, 

 

Mr Gee 

Deputy Head 
 


